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Most Immediate 
Reminder-I 

Government of Pakistan 
Revenue Division 

Federal Board of Revenue 
[Admn/HR Wing] 

***** 

C.No.25(4)M/HRJR-V1/2024 Islamabad, the 9th  July, 2024 

To: - The Director General, IRS Academy, Lahore. 
The Director General, Directorate General of Internal Audit (IR) Islamabad. 
The Director General, Directorate General of Intelligence & Investigation (IR), 
Islamabad.  

The Chief Commissioners IR, 
Corporate Tax Offices, 
Karachi/ Islamabad.  

The Chief Commissioners IR, 
Large Taxpayers Offices, 
Karachi/ Islamabad/ Lahore.  

The Chief Commissioners IR, 
RT0s/RT0-1/RTO-II, 
Islamabad/Ouetta/Saruodha/Hyderabad/Faisalabad/SahiwaUSuklcur/ 
Bahawalrour/Abbottabad/Guiranwala/Sialkot/Karachi.  

SUBJECT: - PROVISION OF INFORMATION UNDER THE RIGHT OF ACCESS TO 
INFORMATION ACT, 2017.  

I am directed to refer to Board's letter of even number dated 1' July, 2024 
(available on the Notice Board of FBR's Website) on the subject noted above and to state that 
the requisite information/ data is still awaited from your offices, which may please be expedited, 
for its submission under the Right of Access to Information Act, 2017. 

2. The matter may please be assigned "Top-Priority." 

Secretary (M agement/HRJR-VI) 

CC to: - 

The Member (Admn/HR), FBR. 
The Member (PR), FBR (Hqrs). 
The Chief (Management/HR-IR), FBR (Hqrs). 
The Secretary (Management/HR.IR-III)/ SS (Mgt/HR.IR-IV), FBR (Hqrs) with the 
request to furnish the requisite data in respect of all officers (BS-16 & above) on the 
prescribed format. 
The Second Secretary (Management/HR.IR-V) for submission of data of BS-08 to 
BS-17 of FBR (Hqrs). 

wit-  The Webmaster (PRAL) for uploading on FBR's Website. 
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